
On 29 May 2014, at 20:41, "A.Jack@ed.ac.uk" <A.Jack@ed.ac.uk> wrote: 

 

> Happy Ascension Day to you too- I think that means it's exactly a year since I met you for the first 
time, in Invergowrie! 

>  

> Many thanks indeed for this, Nigel- very powerful article and we will be arranging to have it 
typeset soon, with proofs for you to check in due course. 

>  

> Best wishes 

> Alison 

>  

> Quoting Bishop of Brechin <bishop@brechin.anglican.org> on Thu, 29 May 2014 17:50:30 +0000: 

>  

>> Dear Alison 

>> Happy Ascension Day! Please find attached the promised article for your Expository Times The 
Sacrificial Embrace: Exploring contemporary English parish clergy lives which I have written together 
with Caroline Gatrell. I hope that it fits the journal's house style and readership but let me know if 
anything requires further attention. 

>> With good wishes 

>> +Nigel 

>>  

>>  

>> Rt Revd Dr Nigel Peyton 

>> Bishop of Brechin 

>> bishop@brechin.anglican.org 

>> Mobile 07974 402449 

>>  

>> Diocese of Brechin 

>> The Scottish Episcopal Church in the 
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>> City of Dundee, Angus, the Mearns and Carse of Gowrie  

>> www.brechin.anglican.org Scottish Charity SC016813 

>>  

>> Diocesan Office, 14 Prospect III, Gemini Crescent, Technology Park,  

>> Dundee DD2 1SW Mrs Jacqueline Milton - Bishop's Personal Assistant &  

>> Secretary office@brechin.anglican.org Office hours Mon-Fri  

>> 9.30-1.00pm 

>> 01382 562244 

>>  

>> Bishops House, 5 Glamis Drive, Dundee DD2 1QG 

>> 01382 641586 


